From: Quality Compliance

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 3:30 PM

Subject: Limited Service Campaign HOT — Remedy Notice: Certain 2018 Model Year Camry
Vehicles - Rear Wheel Arch Sealer Gap - DEALER

Attachments: HOT - Dealer Packet.pdf; HOT - TLPDF

In our continuing efforts to ensure the best in customer satisfaction, Toyota is launching a Limited Service
Campaign (LSC) on certain 2018 model year Camry vehicles.

Condition

In the subject vehicles, the inner portion of the right rear fender arch may have an improper sealer application. In
these vehicles, water and salt may enter and cause rust spots, paint blistering, or perforation of the rear fender
arch. This condition is most likely to occur in areas with heavy road salt application.

Remedy
Any authorized Toyota dealer will inspect the right rear fender arch and, if necessary, apply the necessary sealer.

This LSC will be offered until March 31, 2019, and will only be available at an authorized Toyota dealer.

Covered Vehicles
There are approximately 1,300 vehicles covered by this Limited Service Campaign. There are approximately 60
vehicles in Puerto Rico involved in this Limited Service Campaign.

Model Name Model Year Production Period

Camry 2018 Mid-June 2017 — Late July 2017

Please reference the attachments for additional details.
Thank you for your support,

TOYOTA MOTOR NORTH AMERICA
Qualjty | Quality Compliance Department



